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September 15, 1950

Rev. Michael J. Hurley, Chancellor
St. Joseph's Cathedral

145 Lowell Street

Manchester, New Hampshire

Dear Father Hurley:

¢

Ve are very happoy to inform you that —went
to an adoption hcme on September 7, where we have every hope
he will take root and flourish so that he can be legally adopted
In a year. He had been a solem, distant baby, but has im-
proved greatly in hls relationships with people during the last
two months.,

We are sending the bill for $47.38 - the final one, we
believe - to Father McGresal,

: qlmother was married on Septmebr 2, with the
permission o e Sullivan County Probate Court. Although we
have reservations about the bridegrrom there seem to be some
very goo ' in his perscnality and attitudes, and we
believe 111 make a better adjustment within marriage
than alone. We gave our support to the marriage.

I thought you might be interested in the outcome - at
least the current outcome.

We appreciate your cooperation in this situation very
muck:. Please express our thanks to Blshop Brady.

Sincerely yours,

%‘ZAQ«LQ_Q&,

(Mrs.¥ Jeanette H, Melton
Executlve Secretary
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